
Dear Whoever this may concern,

This is an awful decision and the sneakiness of rushing this through is absurd.
We particularly need these wetlands and openness in our communities for a whole positive array of reasons -
mental well-being, learning about nature, biodiversity, etc
Could we not be focussing on something else for our younger generation in Enfield?
DECENT affordable housing for the young professionals, that are having to move out far and wide because they 
cannot afford to rent or buy near their families/ friends.
Can the crematorium be sited somewhere else?
Money talks all the time! Who is benefitting from this transaction?
Have we, as Enfield residents, not have other priorities? We need to be focussing on tidying up our area, 
making the place feel SAFE again and we’ll-loved.
We need to be including everyone to feel valued, drumming up positive businesses and not copying the 
boroughs next door.
Let’s have our own pride and develop a welcoming, homely, respectable environment!
We have good people in Enfield (LBE) - let’s ask the people on a whole what they would like for their area. 
We can only do this TOGETHER!
Please hear our pleas - do not build a crematorium there!
Thank you for your time.


